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Alex Newsletter                    Typhoon issue 

Typhoon victims in INDIA need help! 

On 21st December 2023, a terrible typhoon happened in India city and caused landslips 

and great damages. It caused windows to break and there was no clean water and no 

food because it lasted for 2 weeks. The government did not want victims to leave their 

houses. 

What you can do to help? 

The club is going to hold a charity show and a second-hand book sale to raise funds for 

Oxfam and WeHelp. They are charities which help homeless people and poor families. 

The charity events will take place on 25th December in all India cities. The Volunteer 

Club needs volunteer because we need more people to give them cooked meals. The 

volunteers will cook desserts and warm meals and give them out. If every student helps 

in the events, the result will be good. Everyone there will be happy. 

 

Please sign up to be a volunteer. 

 


